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Grace and peace!  

This month’s report is going to be short and sweet because there is not much else to 

report since our last council meeting. Much of the last few weeks have been preparing for 

Advent and Christmas and learning the ropes as the new pastor. I had a blast at the Thanks + 

Giving event, preparing and serving food. It was a great chance to get to know more people at 

Trinity. I had fun being a part of the Keepsake Christmas event. The kids seemed to enjoy 

themselves as well!  

Conversations continue for the Bi-Annual fundraiser in May; the team will meet next 

week to work through a few more details. Along with Peter Fox and Pastor Horner, I am also a 

part of conversations with Messiah College to start a relationship with them.  

Lastly, it has been an honor to attend several of the fundraisers and events for the 

organizations Trinity supports through our Community Outreach team. Last week, I attended the 

Harrisburg YMCA Banquet with Cheryl and Mike Akers, and I ate way too much soup at the 

Christian Churches United Market Street Bistro fundraiser on Sunday. It is rewarding to meet 

people, hear stories, and support these important ministries!  

God’s peace, 

Pastor Liz Frey  

 

 


